We made 2,400 Hamantaschen and raised over
$4,200 for Sisterhood programming, Wow!

What did it take? It took over 10 weeks of
working 3-4 days a week to complete the
shopping, the zesting, the juicing, the mixing of
the dough, the rolling and cutting, the filling, the
shaping, the egg washing, the baking, the
packaging for freezing, then the bagging and
tagging...time intensive but made with love!

Thank you to all who helped make this
possible! Our appreciation extends to our
supporters who purchased, sent wishes to
friends, and who made donations! Our
appreciation especially extends to the 30
senders who chose to send their wishes to all
the congregants! Your generosity will help us
| provide programming and support the
congregation in the coming year!

A special thank you goes to Mari Erichsen
& Hacienda de Sarah for their understanding as
their name got omitted from all the tags in error.
: Not seen in the photos but also deserving of
~ thanks are Sharon Rothzeid and Irene Lehrer who
also helped bag and tag. Thank you ALL!!




